
Union criticises incoherent hospital jobs policy
 Denmark 

The FOA public services union has attacked the decision by some hospitals to cut 
jobs because of increased productivity. The union argues that hospital workers have 
been successful in treating more patients than ever before but the outcome for 
many is redundancy. FOA also points out the decisions by individual hospitals 
effectively contradict government policy that has targeted reductions in jobs in the 
municipalities over the next couple of years in order to provide more health sector 
jobs.
Read more at > FOA (DK)
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